
 

Hardin Post 113 

1251 Ring rd. 

P.O. Box 147 

Elizabethtown, Kentucky, 42701 

 

General Meeting Minutes 

Commander Brian Knoch: Opened the meeting at 6:00pm with appropriate ceremonies. 

Chaplin James Borg: Offered opening Prayer. 

Sergeant at Arms Drew Chitty: Reported that we have a Quorum. No new members or Guest was 

present at this meeting. 

• Gary Brewer made a motion to approve and enter in the last Months minutes as written and 

posted. Motion was seconded. All members were in agreement with no one opposing. 

• Commander Brian Knoch: Thanked everyone for their support for the last two years as 

commander. Stated it was a pleasure serving. The commander then thanked everyone for all 

their volunteer hours. The Commander stated he will start off with old business and then 

installation of all new officers.  Started off with going over this year’s donations approved by the 

E-board, and now being brought forth for everyone to approve. 

Donations 

Heart of Kentucky chorus - $300.00 

Hospice of central Kentucky - $1,000.00 

Elizabethtown Police, Radcliff Police, and Vine Grove Police for shop with a cop. $500.00 each 

Lincoln Heritage council for Boy Scouts of America - $1,000.00 (that stays local stays in Hardin County). 

Radcliff Veteran Center Advisory Board - $1,000.00 

Feeding America Heartland - $500.00 

Warm Blessings - $500.00 

Project Learn - $500.00 

Wreath Across America - $1,500.00 

Hardin County Special Olympics - $500.00 

JROC Programs Fort Knox, North Hardin, John Hardin, Central Hardin - $275.00 each 

• Gary Brewer: Made a motion to approve the donations which was then seconded and was 

Approved by all. 

• Commander Brian Knoch: Gave Randy Harris a check for $1,00.00 to the Veteran Advisory Board 

since he om that Board. The check for Project Learn went to Jullia Sheets, She is a representative 

from there.  Hospice of Kentucky check went to James Borg 



• Post Manager Tanya Garcia: The Ballroom is going to be occupied June 3rd, 8th, 17th, and the 24th. 

Steve is still working on the estimate for roof and parking lot. E-Board approved $8,000.00 for a 

new oven but we got one for a little over $3,000.00. Taxes were taken off and rounded up to the 

next quarter on drinks. Looking for family cook on Monday for Party on the pouch. 

• First Vice Robbie Robison: We have 1,134 members currently.  

• Second Vice Gary Brewer: Nothing to report 

• Adjutant Randy Harris: Nothing to report 

• Finance Joe Garret:  Gave financial report. Copy is available for review.  

• Service Officer Tom Dube: Closing out fiscal year to date 130 Veterans Serviced, 280 Claims. 

Offices swapped with Adjutant and Service officer. 

• Sargent at Arms Drew Chitty: Nothing to report 

• Publicity Officer: Not Present 

• Chaplin James Borg: Honor Guard had four events since the last meeting. 

• Riders: Nothing to reports 

• SAL: Jimmy Buffett coming up in June look at the Bugler for time and date 

• Auxiliary: Not Present still in their meeting  

Commander Brian Knoch: That’s it for old Business: 

Randy Harris: Called for Newly Elected officers to come up front. Commander and officers were then 

sworn in. 

• Commander: Robbie Robinson 

• 1st Vice: Jeanine Morrison 

• 2nd Vice: Lary Johnson 

• Adjutant: Drew Chitty 

• Finance Officer: Mike Kimble 

• Service Officer: Tom Dube 

• Chaplin: Steven Sheets 

• Sargent at Arms: Mike Kabel 

• Publicity Officer: Gary Brewer 

Randy Harris, and Joe Garrett presented previous Commander Brian Knoch with a plaque for his service 

and dedication as Commander of Post 113.  

Commander Robbie Robinson: Began closing of the Meeting 

Chaplin Steve Sheets: Said closing Prayer.. 

 

 

Attested by 

Drew Chitty Adjutant 

 

 



 

 

 


